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Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Planning Application No: 14/01738/OUT

In response to your letter of 22.10.2014 regarding the above application I wish 
to raise the following issues for consideration.

1. The natural beauty of the area will be lost and valuable agricultural land
     destroyed.

2. The resources and infrastructure of the village are under severe pressure due to 
     other large developments already underway.

3. The noise and disturbance in our vicinity caused by the nearby Grange
     development is set to continue for a period of two years. This will carry on for
     an additional two years if the above application goes ahead.

4. There is a hazardous situation with regard to the proposed vehicle and pedestrian 
    access to the site. There is a 'blind spot' for drivers entering the village through the
    old railway embankment - they will have little time to react to any danger ahead.

5. There will be an increase in the number of children playing in the area and they
    will be using the various pathways surrounding the development, and rightly so.
    However, the path to the north leads to a lake which is within 200 metres of the 
    site. This is a disquieting situation.

I trust that my comments will be taken into account and I oppose the development
absolutely.  


Yours faithfully,

Ian Thompson.



